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Dear Customers!  
 
We would like to inform you that from April 15, 2024, the acceptance at the 
cash desks of British pounds banknotes issued in Northern Ireland and 
Scotland will be suspended for an indefinite period. 
 
In view of this, from the above date the Bank will not accept British pound 
banknotes issued in Northern Ireland and Scotland in its cash desks operating 
in the network of the personal customer point. The restriction covers all cash 
transactions at the cash desks, such as deposits, withdrawals, currency 
exchanges and denomanition changes. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience caused! 
 
K&H Bank 


